
 

TOWN COMMISSION MEETING 

July 8, 2025, at 6:30 PM 

 

 

AGENDA ITEM TITLE: 
 

DISCUSSION & ACTION, RESOLUTION 25-22, STORMWATER 

MANAGEMENT FEES 

SUBJECT: 
 

The Town Commission will consider Preliminary Resolution 24-12, 

Stormwater Management Fees 

STAFF ANALYSIS: 

 

 

The Town has partnered with Susan Schoettle-Gumm, Attorney-at-

Law, to levy and collect the Town’s stormwater fee for FY 2025-2026 

using the ad valorem property tax bill method in accordance with F.S. 

§197.3632 and §403.0893. Town Staff are updating the technical data 

for the preparation of the preliminary and final rolls for submittal to the 

Property Appraiser and Tax Collector.  

 

The stormwater utility provides funding for the Town’s stormwater 

management services and facilities with the adoption of Ordinance 

No. 03-22.  

 

This preliminary resolution is directing the preparation of a 

Preliminary Roll, authorizing a public hearing, and directing the 

provision of mailed and published notice of such hearing, and 

directing preparation of an Annual Resolution to approve the Final 

Roll, after a public hearing, and directing the billing and collection 

using the uniform collection process. 

 

STAFF CONTACT: Johnathan Vice, Public Works Director 

FISCAL IMPACT: None 

STAFF RECOMMENDATION: Staff recommends approval 

ATTACHMENTS: Resolution 25-22 

 


